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City of Beloit Police Department Holding News Conference 

January 14, 2022 – The City of Beloit Police Department is holding a news conference 

about the findings of the Rock County District Attorney’s Office in regard to the officer-

involved shooting incident that occurred on December 15, 2021. 

2:30 p.m. Friday, January 14, 2022 

Beloit City Hall 1st Floor Forum 

100 State St., Beloit WI 53511 

Face coverings are required regardless of vaccination status. Social distancing is required. 

Beloit Police Chief Andre Sayles will deliver initial remarks about the incident and 

independent investigation and share next steps during this news conference. 
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